
Printed on: 17/02/2022 09:10:06

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

16/02/2022  13:03:062021/5920/P OBJ Linda Sluys This proposed work will cause mayhem to local traffic. Tge method proposes using a skip ( albeit a small one ) 

on the road for approx 6 months. The property is directly opposite a bay with charging point and disabled bay. 

Its also opposite vets. It¿s yards from a bus stop. The C11 route is a lifeline for elderly and infirm residents 

who otherwise can¿t walk to the shops and buses on West End Lane. Interfering with this stop will be drastic 

for users of the service. 

It effectively reduces the traffic to single lane and it is doubtful if the bus and other large vehicles will get 

through without causing traffic chaos ( demonstrated by other past works in the area) and if it reduces parking 

in the area, there will a further knock on effect. Businesses in the area will be affected. 

With regard to the works, a basement seems totally inappropriate in this location. The area gets an overload 

of surface water in rain storms and it will impede run off from the housing in Hillfield road. Also means more 

concrete of the area. 

I¿m extremely concerned that this shouldn¿t go ahead.
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